Caring for others

17% Grnad Bowlder Foitiwash

The 17™ Annual Boulder Footwash will take
place Saturday, March 31! FPC and other
churches will minister to low-income families

and the homeless. People are needed to prepare

and serve food, paint faces, pray, set up, clean
up and wash feet (we are especially in need of

those who can cut hair).

The Lamb’s Lunch, a multi-church outreach

to the Boulder’s homeless community,
continues to serve a hot meal each Saturday
at First Pres.The ministry, which opens
each November, culminates in a Footwash
celebration on Saturday, March 31.

The Saturday meals—complete with
message, music, prayer, and fellowship—
will close the season on March 31 with the

traditional Boulder Footwash. The Footwash

supplements the regular lunch activities
with a movie, clothing distribution, Easter
eggs, face painting, greeting cards, a band

and sing-along, medical personnel to check

and minister to guests’ feet, hair cutting,
and—of course—the washing of feet. This
last is in memory of and obedience to Jesus’
Last Supper command to his disciples to be
servants and wash one another’s feet (John
13:12.)

Volunteers are welcome at all Lamb’s
Ministry activities, especially including the
Boulder Footwash. Please call the Missions
Office at 303.402.6427 for more information.
What a great way to serve the Lord in
preparation for Easter!

A Sty

First Pres is
sponsoring a Habitat
for Humanity
Men’s Build Day on
Saturday, April 14,
at the new Coburn
Square community
in north Boulder.
No building skills
necessary, only
a willingness to
work for a day and
a desire to help
build an energy-
efficient home
for a local family.
Enjoy working with
other FPC men and
making a difference
for future Habitat
homeowners.
Contact Ed Clancy,
cclancy2@aol.com,
720.524.8805.

Anchor is a post-college women'’s group, so come join usl Anchor meets on the first Friday
of each month. On April 6, we'll meet at the Gondolier on Pearl St. at 6 p.m. for dinner, then
head to the FPC Good Friday Service at /7 p.m. For more information, email, call or text

Jessica, postcollegeanchor@gmail.com, 303.589.487/5.

THE FLAME | APRIL 2012



